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Upcoming 

Events 
 
 

4/9 Lincoln 2nd Grade Music 
Performance. 8:30AM 
 

4/11 Purple Pyramid Band 
Showcase, 7:00PM 
 

4/12 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
Fresno City Community College 
Summit  
 

4/26 MSHS Pops Concert 
 

4/26 Blue Pyramid Concert, 
7:00PM 
 

5/2- 5/11 MSTC Presents 
GREASE 
 

5/8 MSHS Spring Showcase, 
7:00PM 
 

5/9 Lincoln Spring Band/ Choir/ 
Recorder Concert, 6:30PM 
 

5/10 MSHS Jazz Band @ 
Service with Pride 
 

5/14 Howard Spring Concerts, 
5:30-8:00PM 
 

5/15 MSHS Spring Awards 
Banquet 
 

5/17 High School Honor Band 
Rehearsal @ MSHS Auditorium 
 

5/18 MUSD Honor Concert, 
4:00PM 
 

5/20 Thomas Jefferson Spring 
Choir Concert, 5:00PM 
 

5/21 Millview Spring Concert, 
9:00 AM 
 

5/21 Monroe Spring Concert, 
6:30PM 
 

5/22 Alpha Spring Concert, 
1:30PM 
 

5/22 Thomas Jefferson Spring 
Concert @ MHS, 7:00PM 
 

5/22 Desmond Spring Concert, 
6:00PM 
 

5/23 Lincoln 3rd Grade Music 
Performance 
 

5/23 MLK Spring Concert, 
6:00PM 
 

5/24 Service with Pride 
 

5/30 Berenda Spring Concert, 

5:30PM 

Dr. Marcheta Williams, Director 
Gloria Garcia, Administrative Assistant 
  

MSHS Guitar Ensemble 

Unanimous Superior at the California 
Music Education Association Music 
Festival. 

 
Congratulations! 

MSHS WIND ENSEMBLE 
Unanimous Superior in the 79th Annual Central Section Music Festival 

 

THE 

VOTES ARE IN 

Madera Unified wins for 
the 3rd consecutive year! 

In addition, students received a clinic while at the event. 



MSHS Winter Guard  
FIRST PLACE 

Scholastic Regional A Silver Class 
San Joaquin Valley Color Guard & Percussion Review (SJVCGPR) 

 

Advanced  

JAZZ 

BAND 

The Howard 
Elementary’s Advanced 
Jazz Band, under the 
direction of Mr. Diego 
Zarate-White,  
welcomed families at 
this year’s Open 
House. 


